
Food Services 
The Meriden Public Schools will be offering “Grab and Go” breakfast and lunch at no charge to 
everyone 18 and under.  This will be available Monday through Friday until schools re-open.  
As of Monday, March 23rd there are four food site locations in the city where meals will be 
served between 11:45 am -12:30 pm.  
 

● John Barry Elementary School 
● Casimir Pulaski Elementary School 
● Lincoln Middle School 
● Maloney High School 

 
Families will “grab” the day's lunch, as well as the next day's breakfast, to eliminate the need 
for multiple pickups. Families will not be permitted to remain on the premises to eat.  
 


